
Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the 
Committee:

Please consider my support for the construction of a new ballpark 
facility.

As a 65 year old, being able to attend Emeralds baseball games 
provides such an important opportunity to gather family, and enjoy 
my children and my grandchildren in a wonderful outdoor social 
environment.

I hope that you will consider that a home for the Emeralds goes 
beyond just sports, rather it provides a way to strengthen our 
family’s well being, a very important cause in today’s society.

Thank you for considering my family’s support for building a new 
ballpark in Lane County for use by the Emeralds baseball 
program.

Ken Reid


